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Friday 9th December, 2022 

 
Change of School Hours Reception to Y6 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
By September 2023, all schools will be expected to provide a compulsory week of at 
least 32.5 hours. This includes the time in each day from the official start of the school 
day (morning registration) to the official end to the school day (home time).  
 
At present, our timings are 10 minutes short each day. For this reason, the school’s 
governing board have made the decision to extend the school day and official home time 
to 3:25 p.m. for all children in Reception to Y6. We will bring this new change into effect 
from Wednesday 4th January 2023 when children return to school after the Christmas 
holidays. (Please note that Tuesday 3rd January 2023 is an INSET day). 
 

Little Doves and Nursery times will remain the same. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Miss Challenor 

Headteacher 
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